
Dear PDC, I did not check this email as I rarely do Since my campaign is run by myself and I 
have many duties to attend. I felt I was up to date on my filings and knew my next one was 
to be filed on November 12 th which it was. I happened to have some time tonight and 
looked at my Gmail account and to my surprise there was yet another complaint filed 
against me. I know I am tired of this and can’t imagine how this department feels. I will call 
and talk with Colin Peoples tomorrow 7/15 or the following week and get this taken care of. 

JeƯ McHargue 

 


